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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board

meeting held on 13/1 1/2024.

The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 131

notice to the planning authority and observers regarding the Section 132 response

received from the applicant on the 17th of October 2024. The response received to

the Section 132 request should be copied to the parties, and the parties invited to

comment on it. (allow 4 weeks for a response)

Board Member Date: 15/11/2024

Mary Henchy
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